
Tiny Trojans Pre K FAll 2022 
 

 
INFO & FAQ 

 
New Castle Schools will be offering 4 year old preschool classes for our families for the 

2022-2023 school year. The following information and FAQ are set to give you guidelines, but 

may not answer all of your questions. Feel free to call Sherri Bergum with further questions 

@ 765-521-7201. We will do our best to inform you of details as we have them and will 

continue to add to this FAQ . There will also be a Tiny Trojans Handbook available at 

registration at a later date. 

 
Also, please follow our corporation Facebook page for updates and registration information. 

 

General Information 
 
Student Age Requirement: The classes are for 4-year-old students who are 4 by August 1, 2022. 

 
Registration Requirement: Please complete the online Interest Form to begin located on our 

website or by clicking HERE 

 
Tuition Costs: ½ day sessions Monday-Friday - $50/week. Billed monthly and due on the 1st of 

each month. 

 
Calendar: The first day will be August 10 ,2022. This is a later start date than our k-12 students.* 

The pre K sessions will follow the school calendar the rest of the year. The last day will be May 26, 

2023. 

 
Transportation: Transportation will not be provided by the school. 

 
Start time: Monday thru Friday , AM session 8:30 -11Am PM session 12- 2:30 PM 

https://www.facebook.com/newcastleschoolsind
https://www.nccsc.k12.in.us/
https://forms.gle/gX1aTqWMGyZNBVF69


Frequently Asked Questions 
 

How do I register? 

 
Please begin by completing an Interest Form . We will contact you in early April of your 

registration date, time, and location . If you need a paper copy, please come to New Castle Schools 

Central Office at 322 Elliott Ave. NC starting March 21, 2022 . Interest Forms will also be available at 

Kindergarten Round Up appointments at each school on April 13, 2022 The deadline to complete 

the Interest Form is April 15, 2022. 

 
Does my child need to be potty trained? 

 
Yes. We are asking that your child be potty trained before starting preschool in August. 

 
Will the developmental Pre K classes still be in place at Eastwood? 

 
Yes. We will continue to operate the developmental pre K as we have in the past. 

 
Will my child get food during the sessions ? 

 
AM sessions will receive breakfast when they arrive and possibly a snack. PM sessions will receive 

a snack. 

 
What if we can’t afford the payment costs? 

 
We want to work with any family to be able to provide pre k l for our families. Our goal is to become 

an On My Way Pre-K provider which would enable families to qualify for state-funded vouchers. 

Unfortunately, our NEW sessions of Pre K we will not be able to qualify to be an On My Way Pre-K 

provider until we have been in operation for one year. We plan to develop local scholarship support 

that families can also apply to receive . We will give further information on this as requested. 

 
Why are the pre K sessions only available for 4-year-olds? 

 
Our goal in Tiny Trojans Pre K will be to prepare students for Kindergarten and develop school 

readiness skills along with some academic content. 

 
Do I have to live in the New Castle Schools district? 

 
No - any family is welcome . However, we do have a seating capacity in our rooms and reserve the 

right to reserve the spots first for New Castle Schools residents. 


